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From: Doug Drouillard {mailto:drd1947 @gmail.com]

Sent: 29 August 2019 18:12 RECEIVED SEP 39 2019
To: Marilyn Prior Cell; Robert Collins

Subject: Greetings

Dear friends of Oldcastle,

While visiting our families in Ireland, my wife and I travelled through the beautiful County of Meath. I remembered that years ago
the towns of Tecumseh and Oldcastle entered a special relationship to twin our two communities.

On behalf behalf of the Tecumseh Area Historical Society, I wish to express a warm greeting to the people of Oldcastle and the
people of County Meath.

If you ever plan to visit the Tecumseh, Ontarie, Canada we would be happy to meet you and share with you our recently renovated
Tecumseh Heritage Centre.We are minutes away from Oldcastle which resides in our town.

Sincerely,
Douglas Ryan Drouillard

Past President of the Tecumseh Area Historical Society.
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Corporate Services Department

24" September, 2019

Mr. Douglas Ryan Drouillard RE
Past President of the Tecumseh Area Historical Society. CEWED St 3 U 2019

By Email: drd1947 @gmaii.com

Our Ref: KMD/09-2018/8.1
Re: September Manthly Meeting — Kells Municipal District, Meath County Council

Dear Mr Drouillard,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your email correspondence below, which was brought to the September meeting of
Kells Municipal District, in which QOldcastle is located. Your correspondence was warmly acknowledged by the
Members of Kells Municipal District and best wishes expressed to you on your recently renovated heritage centre.

Yours sincerely
(Af . b
e fi:“y

Claire King
Meetings Administrator



